
 

SAC Minutes September 18, 2023 
Attendance: Parents: John Rubino, Erin Catanzano, Maureen Jeethan, Patricia Jentz, Nicole Durstin, 
Heather Linton, Margaret Hearndon, Dorothea Sanford, and Hayley Cascio 
 Teachers: Monica Sherrill- Long and Elizabeth Shukri  
Administrators: Letitia Whitfield-Hart 
           
Call to Order:    

A meeting of the Sebastian Elementary School Advisory Council was held in Media Center on 
September 18, 2023, Mrs. Sherrill-Long called the meeting to order at 5:41 P.M.  Elizabeth Shukri 
recorded minutes for this meeting. 
 
Minutes: 

Monica Sherrill-Long and SAC Committee reviewed minutes for August of 2023. Mr. Rubino 
made a motion to approve meeting minutes. Ms. Catanzano seconded the motion to approve minutes.  
 
New Business: 

Ms. Sherrill-Long welcomed new members and had them introduce themselves. Ms. Sherrill-
Long called for motion to welcome and approve new members onto the SAC Committee. Ms. Catanzano 
made a motion to approve new members and Mr. Rubino seconded the motion to approve new 
members.  

Mrs. Hart presented and explained the Parent-Compact and PFEP to the members. A motion 
was made to approve changes in years 2023-2024 Parent Compact Agreement. The committee was 
asked to review the compact plan between today and October to be ready to discuss at the next 
meeting. 

Mrs. Hart discussed meeting on October 16, 2023, to vote and discuss the changes that need to 
be made to the Parent-Compact and PFEP.  Mr. Rubino brought to the committee’s attention that he 
would not be able to attend the October 16, 2023. Mrs. Hart encouraged the other members to attend 
considering we will be reviewing and making changes to the Parent-Compact and PFEP plan.  

Mr. Rubino discussed possibly adding the Poker Run and Community Fundraisers to the PFEP. 
 

Next Meeting Date & Time:  The next meeting will be held on October 16, 2023 @ 5:00 p.m. in SES 
Media Center   
 
Meeting Adjournment:  Motion: Ms. Sherrill-Long motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:12 p.m. Motion 
carried unanimously. 
 
Minutes Submitted by: Monica Sherrill-Long 
 


